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The date for the Judicial Review has now been set as 21st and 22nd November 2017 and 
will be held at the Bristol Civil and Family Justice Centre, 2 Redcliff St, Bristol, BS1 6GR. 
Telephone 01 173 664 800.  
 
The Defendant (BCC) and any interested party (us) must submit detailed grounds for 
contesting the claim, already submitted, by Cotham to the Court by 15th June 2017. 
 
The Claimant (Cotham) must submit their skeleton arguments together with their bundle of 
documents by 23rd October 2017. 
 
The Defendant (BCC) and any interested party (us) must submit their skeleton arguments 
together with their bundle of documents by 1st November 2017. 
 
Thanks to your generosity we are able to fund the preparation of these documents and be 
represented at the Hearing by DAC Beachcroft and our barrister. 
 
On a separate but related matter the planning consultant (CSJ Planning) employed by 
Cotham has submitted a Transport Statement in support of the planning application to 
develop a new pavilion at Stoke Lodge. Planning ref 17/00864/F 
 
The principal of replacing the existing pavilion is sound; but the current proposal is flawed 
in a number of areas including trespassing on designated TVG Land. However this 
Transport Statement (copy attached) is deeply flawed and factually incorrect in if left 
unchallenged will misinform and mislead the planning officers when considering the merits 
of the application. In particular Cotham have not used Stoke Lodge since 2014 and hence 
their claim that there is an established transport process in place is wholly unfounded. 
Please refer to paragraphs 2.1, 2.11, 2.12, 2.13, 2.14, 3.4, 3.9, 3.10, 3.11, 3.12 and 3.13. 
 
If you wish to register your views on this matter on the Bristol City Council website please 
highlight the hyperlink below and click the LHS key on your mouse whilst holding down the 
“Ctrl” key:  
http://planningonline.bristol.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=simple 
Enter the planning ref, 17/00864/F and click on the comments tab and enter your 
comments after you have entered your personal details and confirmed if you are 
supporting or objecting to the proposed application. 
 
 
“Once more into the fray” 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Mayer 
Save Stoke Lodge Parkland 
stokelodgetvg@yahoo.com 
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